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I would support this bill if studded tires were taxed at a much higher rate 

commensurate with the damage they do to our roads.  Maybe $25 per tire.  Maybe 

ban studs entirely. I've lived in Bend 14 years and ski frequently, plus work part time 

at Mt. Bachelor so I sometimes drive up before the plows and have never wished for 

studied tires over my snow tires. 


